
Unveiling UNCAC – Tracking 
Transparency in UNCAC Implementation

• CSOs from around the world use freedom of information requests to 
ask national governments to release key documents and information 
about what they have done to implement the provisions of the UN 
Convention against Corruption (UNCAC).

• The requests filed are tracked, documenting how responsive and 
transparent different countries are when asked to disclose 
information about their anti-corruption efforts.



Why is this important?

• The UNCAC is the only binding global anti-corruption mechanism. 
Almost all countries in the world have ratified the UNCAC. Are 
governments truly committed to its principles?

• The UNCAC review process is weak. The publication of official 
documents from the review process is not mandatory.

• Governments are not required to involve civil society and other non-
governmental stakeholders in the review process.



What do we want 
to achieve?



What information is requested?



What are the expected contributions?
• We expect that the effort will take a commitment of two to three 

hours in total.

• Use the UNCAC Coalition request template to submit formal 
requests.

• Campaign finalized by November 2021, and findings presented at the 
UNCAC Conference of States Parties (CoSP) in December 2021.





Contact and more information:
• Visit the Campaign web page for all the details: 

https://uncaccoalition.org/uncac-review/access-to-information-
campaign/.

• Any civil society organization or anti-corruption activist can join the 
campaign. Write to ati@uncaccoalition.org to express your interest in 
participating. 

https://uncaccoalition.org/uncac-review/access-to-information-campaign/

